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Superintendent Contract Hearing 
 
 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees held a Tentative 
Agreement Hearing on Monday, February 14, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the high school 
media center with board members Todd Roberts, John Hunt, Nancy Boone, Dan 
Fleming, and John Perrine in attendance, along with Mary Roberson, superintendent 
and Alex Pinegar, board attorney.   
 
The sign-in sheet also included the following names:  Jeff Weir, Steve Dollahan, Dean 
Welbaum, Mathew Hewitt, Rick Davis, Jill Cali, Abby Williams, Carrie Bennett, Melissa 
Hampton, Kaleb Barrett, and Lynn Werkenthien. 
 
President Todd Roberts opened up the meeting and expressed that the board’s intent 
was to enter into a contract with Dr. David Mundy.  The contract will not be approved 
until seven days after the hearing with a board meeting scheduled for February 21, 
2022. 
 
Alex Pinegar shared the purpose of the hearing and the legal requirements, the terms of 
the terms of the proposed contract and allowed for public comment.  Mr. Pinegar shared 
the terms of the contract that were advertised on school website and in local newspaper 
as required by law and then opened it up to public comment. 
 
Public Comment: 
 
Abby Williams, Sheridan High School asked about the process for the superintendent 
search.  President Roberts described the unique situation of recruiting Dr. Mundy as a 
superintendent who left Sheridan in good standing.   
 
Molly Heil, Sheridan Middle School asked question about sustainability of contract 
salary.   
 
Mathew Hewitt, Sheridan High School asked about the difference about salary between 
the current superintendent and the proposed contract. 
 
A question was asked about if the board surveyed community or form any formal 
committee. 
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With no further comments, a motion was made by Dan Fleming, seconded by John 
Hunt, and carried 5-0 to adjourn the hearing at 6:46 PM. 
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